Unite the UNION Ebbw Vale GP Branch 0351

D. C. Davies, Branch Secretary 14 Mount Pleasant Square Ebbw Vale Blaenau Gwent NP23 6LF Telephone No 07790746449 28th May 2012

Vincent Maher MA, MSc, MCD, MBA, MRTPI Planning Inspector General Offices, The Works Site Steelworks Road Ebbw Vale NP23 6DN

Dear Inspector,

I am writing on behalf of Members of Unite the UNION Ebbw Vale GP Branch 0351 concerning the Public Consultation of the Blaenau Gwent Local Development Plan.

We submitted written evidence during the first round of consultation in objection to House Building on the former Willowtown School Site in Ebbw Vale which was base primarily around the fact that there is no demand or requirement for more housing in the area and the ever increasing traffic problems in the area due to entrance and exit of the New Willowtown School.

In support of our original objections and following the Consultation Process meeting I attended recently in the General Offices, I enclosed a disc containing photo and video evidence of the issues originally raised in support of our objections and to demonstrate clearly that what is needed in the area is a Car Park and not more houses which would introduce even more traffic to an already over loaded street.

I would be grateful if you could inform me of the date, venue and time of the next Housing Consultation meeting and if we will be able to discuss this specific area in that meeting. Thank you for your time and further consideration of this matter.

Polle

Yours sincerely

D. C. Davies. Branch Secretary















































